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Nursery Homework and News 

 
Friday 3rd March 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Over the last two weeks, we have been learning the story of Little Red Riding Hood. We received a 
mystery parcel one day – it was a huge pair of teeth, can you believe it? We thought about who they 
could belong to. We wondered why the teeth were not in someone’s mouth and we learnt about 
looking after our teeth by brushing them and not eating lots of sweets. We have followed a recipe to 
make some cakes for Grandma, they were delicious – well done Nursery! We have learnt about 
strangers and why we should not talk to strangers. We linked it to the story with Little Red Riding 
Hood talking to the wolf, as whilst talking to her he found out where she was going. We know that 
there might be some ‘safe’ strangers that can help us if we need it like police people or shop 
assistants.  
 

There will be some activities on Google Classroom to support the children’s learning further at home. 
If you have not yet signed up to Google Classroom please do so over the weekend.  
 

It should have been the last play and Engage Session this Thursday and we had hoped to award the 
children a certificate. We have rescheduled the final session for Thursday 9th March. We understand 
that this is quite short notice, so please do let one of the team know if you are unable to attend this 
session.  
 

We are pleased to let you know that we will be running a second course of Play and Engage during 
the Summer Term. Priority will be given to those families who were unable to attend this course, but 
if you would like to attend again then you would be more that welcome. More information will be 
sent out nearer the time.  
 

Remember to sign up for your chance to have an exclusive viewing of our book fayre on Wednesday 
8th March at 8:45-9am. Please do book for this using parent pay. Thank you as always for your 
continued support.  
 

Yours sincerely  
   
 
 
The Nursery Team  
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